
James S. Wold     Saturday, June 11, 2011 
2845 Hoard St. 
Madison WI 53704 
246-8451 
jaydub45@att.net 
Co-Chair, Eken Park Neighborhood Association 
 
Alcohol License Review Committee 
echristianson@cityofmadison.com 
City of Madison 
 
Re: 
The Grieg Club, 
License # LicPch 2011-00479 
Legistar # 22703 
Application for Change of Licensed Premises 
 
 
Dear Members, 
The Eken Park Neighborhood Association approves of the proposed changes sought by 
the Grieg Club. The details are as follows: 
 
At its regular monthly meeting on June 11, 2011, the Eken Park Neighborhood 
Association (EPNA) heard a presentation by members of the Grieg Club, who propose 
to change their existing premises.  The Grieg   
Club is located within the boundaries of the Eken Park Neighborhood.    
The proposed changes had been posted to the EPNA email list serve on June 1, and 
placed on the EPNA meeting agenda which was posted on the EPNA email list serve 
one week before the meeting.  Eleven members of EPNA were present at the meeting. 
 
The proposed change is to install two outdoor tables and surround the space 
holding the tables with a wrought iron fence. The space where this will happen is 
next to the Grieg Club building.  Also, the Grieg Club seeks a change in their 
liquor license to allow patrons to carry their drinks outside into this space. 
 
EPNA members questioned the members of the Grieg Club in several regards, 
including access to containers of alcohol left unattended on the tables and noise 
and disturbance affecting adjacent residences.   
The questioners were satisfied by the answers provided. 
 
On a show of hands and with no dissenting votes, EPNA voted its support of the 
proposed changes sought by the Grieg Club. 
 
Respectfully yours, 
Jim Wold 
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